RECEIVED

JUN 19 2012

BY:

From: Stephanie Duff-Ericksen [mailto:sbethericksen@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 11:42 AM

**To:** Plans Department **Subject:** Enchanted Resorts

To all members of the Planning Commission:

I want to express my support for the Enchanted Resorts project. I can't attend the meeting this week, but I do believe Calistoga needs all of the projected developments before the Commission in order to survive financially. We cannot stand by and watch the further deterioration of our town when we have several chances to welcome new and innovative projects. Careful oversight can help the developers do everything possible toward maintaining our "small town atmosphere." Obviously, Solage has been a wonderful example of what good planning can do.

Thank you,

Stephanie Duff-Ericksen

Office: 707/942-5500 Home: 707/942-4425 Cell: 707//758-8949